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COOPERATION WITH THE CITY OF BELGRADE-FINAL WORKS ON THE
GREAT HALL AT THE CHILDREN’S CENTER

​Goran Vesić, the City Manager and Vesna Ružičić, the Sales Manager at "LUKОIL
SRBIJA" АD, toured the Great Hall at the Children's Cultural Center in Belgrade
where finishing works are under way on its renovation. This project is part of a
cooperation concluded between the company and the City of Belgrade last year
worth 20 million dinars.

Vesić expressed his pleasure that another project intended for children will be
completed according to high-quality standards and that, after 50 years, a completely
renovated Great Hall will reopen its doors to the children of Belgrade and Serbia.
"In the last two years, the City has invested about 35 million dinars in the
reconstruction of this facility and now, thanks to the donation from LUKОIL, we
have managed to renovate the Great Hall that will soon carry the name Donka
Špiček", noted Goran Vesić.

The City Manager thanked LUKОIL SRBIJA on the donation and reminded those
present that every year this company donates funds for city projects such as the
FЕSТ, the Documentary Film Festival and other manifestations as well as the
implementation of specific projects of significance for the community.

Vesna Ružičić, the Sales Manager at "LUKОIL SRBIJA" АD stressed that her
company will continue to support similar projects and expressed her satisfaction at
the quality of works and the new look of the Great Hall. "In addition to our
commercial activities, we strive to give our contribution to all segments of society
and we are very pleased to have been able to make the children of Belgrade happy."

The tour was also attended by the Director of the Children's Cultural Center,
Dragan Marić, the Assistant Director for Program Activities, Leontina
Vukomanović and the Chairman of the Board, Minja Subota.


